
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
11/5/14 
 
Dear Trash Hauler,  
 
It’s time to renew licenses for 2015. Enclosed are the 2015 Solid Waste Collectors License Application as well 
as the Solid Waste Rates and Recycling Plan. Please note that both the license application and the plan must 
be complete and accurate in order to receive your 2015 license. For your convenience, these forms can also be 
downloaded as a writable PDF from fcgov.com/recycling under “hauler forms.” 
 
Please return the License Application and the Plan by November 30, 2014 to   
 
City of Fort Collins  
Environmental Services Department 
Attn: Caroline Mitchell 
PO Box 580  
Fort Collins, CO, 80522-0580 
 
 
The reporting forms for July – December 2014 recycling and solid waste tonnages will be sent out in January. 
  
Please see the enclosed information regarding the landfill ban on cardboard. The City is happy to provide 
copies of this informational piece for you to share with customers – just tell us how many copies you’d like.  
Please also see the updated form regarding construction site recycling that is now required to be completed 
by project managers for all new construction projects in Fort Collins. If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to be in touch.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Caroline Mitchell 
 
Environmental Planner 
City of Fort Collins  
970-221-6288 
cmitchell@fcgov.com  
 

 
Environmental Services  
215 North Mason Street 
PO Box 580 
Fort Collins, CO 80522-0580 
 

970.221.6600 phone 
970.224-6177 fax 
fcgov.com/recycling 

 

http://www.fcgov.com/recycle
mailto:cmitchell@fcgov.com

